
CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: janicecargill 

Sent: 31 March 2024 22:06

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Re:LRB-2024-13

I fully support the application . 
The new facility would enhance Community spirit .  
Stanley sorely needs to bring the community , both young and old together , "local" and "incomer" together .  An obvious village 
hub would be a significant improvement . 
It's what the war memorial represents that's important, not it's exact location .  

Janice Cargill  


